
 

December 10, 2013 

 

Wallace L. Hall, Jr. 

The University of Texas System Board of Regents 

C/o Mr. Allan Van Fleet 

McDermott Will & Emery 

1000 Louisiana, Suite 3900 

Houston, Texas 77002 

 

Dear Regent Wallace Hall: 

 

As Co-Chairs of the House Select Committee on Transparency in State Agency Operations, we 

invite you to testify at a public hearing concerning your actions as a Regent of the University of 

Texas System.  The hearing will take place in the Capitol Extension E2.010 on December 19, 

2013, at 10:00A.M. 

 

We also request that you provide us with the names of any witnesses you and your counsel 

would like to appear before the Committee. Please confirm your attendance and any list of 

proposed witnesses with us in writing as soon as possible. 

 

Thank you for your consideration. We look forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Carol Alvarado 

Committee Co-Chair 

 

 

 

 

Dan Flynn 

Committee Co-Chair 

 


